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STATEMENT 
California Proposition 65 

 
California State’s Proposition 65: Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, requires 
businesses to provide “clear and reasonable” warnings to Californians about significant exposures 
to chemicals that cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm.  
 
These chemicals can be in the products that Californians purchase, in their homes or workplaces, 
or that are released into the environment. Prop 65 prohibits knowingly discharging or releasing a 
Prop 65 chemical that may or will enter any California drinking water source.  
 
The State of California maintains a Prop 65 List of chemicals known by the State of California to 
cause cancer, birth defects or reproductive harm. Prop 65 requires businesses to provide “clear and 
reasonable” warnings if they knowingly and intentionally expose an individual in California to a 
chemical on the Prop 65 list.  
 
Spark Holland products are not intended to expose any person to any chemical on the Prop 65 list 
during normal product use. Therefore, the Prop 65 “clear and reasonable” warnings requirements 
do not apply to Spark Holland products.  
 
As a result, Spark Holland products do not include warnings specifically related to Prop 65 or the 
Prop 65 list of chemicals, and Spark Holland does not make available a specific list of Prop 65 list 
of chemicals that may be contained in our products.  
 
Spark Holland evaluates product content through supplier part and raw material declarations. 
Based on this information, Spark Holland has determined that, to the best of our knowledge, some 
of our products contain one or more of the chemicals on the Prop 65 list. If present, these 
chemicals are not intended to be exposed to users, nor are they intended to be released or 
discharged during normal product use.  
 
If after review of available material content and product information we determine an exposure 
requiring a Prop 65 warning may exist, Spark Holland will provide the necessary “clear and 
reasonable” warning. 
 
Signed for and on behalf of: 
 
Emmen, The Netherlands, November 6, 2023 
 
 
 
H.P. Karman, QA/RA Manager 
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